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New IMU website launched today! 
 
 
Dear colleagues, 
 
After a long and time-consuming process we finally launched the new IMU website today. 
 
For the first time, the IMU as well as its Commissions and Committees share the same layout 
and design. 
 
Please send your friendly remarks to webmaster@mathunion.org.  
We will prioritize to correct dead links and factual errors.   
 
There is still considerable work that remains to be done, and some pages are still from the 
old website. It is our goal to replace these pages with pages consistent with the new 
structure. 
 
A unavoidable consequence of this process is the old webpages will appear high on the 
Google ranking. Hopefully this problem will disappear over time.  
 
I would like to thank all the people that have been actively involved in developing the new 
websites. 
 
Regards  
 
 
 
Helge Holden 
Secretary of the International Mathematical Union 
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